October 29, 2003
Council Chambers


The Yacolt Town Council held a public hearing on the Comprehensive Growth Management Plan Update on October 29, 2003, at 7:00 p.m.  The hearing was called to order by Mayor Robertson.  Councilmembers present were Tindall-Ellis, Case, Smith, and Mason.  Councilmember Messer was absent.  Clerk/Treasurer, Brenda Finnegan, and consultant, Rod Orlando, were also present.


The agenda for the hearing was distributed.


Rod Orlando presented the attached staff report to the Town Council.


There was no public present to offer testimony.

Mayor Robertson declared the hearing adjourned at 7:55 p.m.

MAYOR 




ATTEST 







